
Board members required

Foundation Board members are being sought for the $40m
Lake Rotorua Incentives Scheme

You will be required to assimilate challenging agribusiness information to inform decisions on the 
reduction of Nitrogen flowing into Lake Rotorua, specifically identifying which proposals best address 
the purchase of 100 tonnes of Nitrogen over an eight year period, within a budget of $40m. 

To achieve this challenging goal the Board will collectively require experience and knowledge of 
farming practises, general business acumen, governance, legal understanding and risk assessment.

Quarterly board meetings will be held in Rotorua therefore travel expenses (if required) will be paid, 
along with a nominal remuneration. 

If you believe you have the knowledge required for this nationally recognised project and a desire to 
make a difference, we’d love to hear from you. 

For more information or an application pack please contact Stephen Lamb on 0800 884 880, email 
Stephenl@boprc.govt.nz or visit www.rotorualakes.co.nz

Applications close 4.00pm, Friday 3 October 2014.
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